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Governors’ Annual Report / Parent Teacher Association AGM - 5.00p.m. Wednesday 8th Nov 2017 

in the Infant Staff Room 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

The Annual Report, and associated Annual Meeting to discuss its contents, is an opportunity for you 

to meet with the governors, ask us any questions that you may have regards the school and, beyond 

this, suggest ways in which you would like us to shape the school over the coming years. In 

particular, we would like to have your feedback about recent developments such as the Daily Mile 

and Accelerated Reader. Hard copies of the report will be available at the meeting or, alternatively, 

please feel free to contact us to request a hard copy from the school office. 

 

We have also, as last year, combined this meeting with the PTA AGM so, likewise, if you are a willing 

helper or would like to take an active role in the PTA, this is an opportunity to have your say!  

 

Please find below the agenda for this meeting: 

 

 Welcome      Mr Jonny Raine (Chair of Governors) 

 Annual report    School Governors   

 Open question and answer session  School Governors 

Break for refreshments 

 

 PTA aims and progress to date   Simon Bates  

 Financial report 2016 / 2017   Wendy Roynon   

 Election of officers     

o Chair  

o Treasurer 

o Secretary 

 Open question and suggestion session  Chair of PTA 

  

Refreshments will be available courtesy of the PTA. 

 

Do come along! 

 

Regards, 

 

Simon Bates / The Governors / PTA 

Croesyceiliog 

Cwmbran 

NP44 2LL 

01633 624114  

clerk.croesyceiliogprimary@torfaen.gov.uk  

mailto:simon.bates@torfaen.gov.uk

